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- KNIGHTON HEATH GOLF CLUB
NEWS FLASH

TEE BOOKINGS

Guest of a Member

It has come to the attention of the club management
that members are not immediately completing their
guests details when booking a tee time.

In terms of the "track & trace" regulations this must
immediately be completed by the booking member.

All current bookings for guests, which do not include
their contact details will as from Monday 14 December
2020, be removed from the tee booking system.

Any future bookings must include guest details or they
will also immediately be removed.

Visitors

All visitor bookings must be made through the Pro Shop.
The Pro Shop staff will also immediately complete the
contact details of the visitor.

Duplicate Bookings

Please be aware that any duplicate bookings i.e. tee
reservations for the same member on the same day with
2 different tee off times, will be immediately removed
from the system.

Tee bookings are at a premium in the winter, please
adhere to the above so that all members can have an
opportunity of booking a tee time.
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